
POSITION VACANCY ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Nordonia Hills City School District is seeking qualified candidates for 
the following position: 

Long-Term Substitute Elementary Counselor 

Needed ASAP from August 2024 through beginning of November 2024.    
Interested candidates please send a letter of interest and resume to Carrie    
Hutchinson at: carrie.hutchinson@nordoniaschools.org




